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Spelling words 


are coming home!








Dear Parents,


	Our spelling words are coming home today! On one side of the paper, the spelling lesson of the week can be found.  This week it is the short i sound.  The six words that your child was pre-tested on are found on this page.  If your child received a 100% on this pre-test, then your child will receive challenge words.  If your child missed one or more words, then your child will be tested over the basic list 


again next Thursday.


You will find your child’s handwritten list on the other side of the paper that says “My Study List”. This is 


his/her spelling list for this week. Please make sure your child studies this list of words each night so that 


she/he is ready for our spelling test every 


Thursday  morning.


Thank you for helping your child!





Sincerely,








